
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop-In Staff 

Minnesota Mental Health Clinics 

Horizons Community Support Program  

Drop-In Hours  

Monday 10-4  

Tuesday 10-4  

Wednesday 10-4  

Thursday 10-4  

Friday  10-4  

Saturday Closed 

Sunday Closed 

Gary Johnson (651) 365-8234 

Richard Koegel (651) 365-8233 

Melissa Flen (651) 395-5774  

April Jopek (651) 365 8204 

  

Director of Programs 

Amber Schupp  (651) 365-8255 

Friendly Reminders 

Please make sure you 
are signing up for 

routes and activities 
24 hours in advance. 

We cannot guarantee 
a ride or your partici-

pation if not. 

If you are signing up for 
chores, please make 

sure you are doing your 
volunteered job before 
you leave at the end of 
the day. Points will be 
subtracted for chores 

unfinished. 

Safety is top priority at our 
CSP. If you are having any 
flu or cold like symptoms, 

we kindly ask that you stay 
home until symptoms clear. 
Any clients who enter our 

drop-in with any symptoms 
may be sent home. 

March 2024 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~        
“For each petal on the       

shamrock, this brings a 
wish your way. Good 

health, good luck, and    

happiness for today and 

every day.”       

— Irish Blessing 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

St. Patrick’s Day Party will 
be March 14th at 12:00! 

Wear your green to show 
your Irish spirit! 

          ~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Horizon’s Drop-in is back to regular 

hours and transportation for March! 

Come see our newly remodeled drop-in 

center and visit with old friends! 

Please reach out to Melissa, Richard, or 

April if you are in need of transportation 

and we will add you to our daily calls.  


